Notice of Variances and Waivers
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Securities
The Florida Office of Financial Regulation hereby gives notice: 

On May 23, 2023, the Florida Office of Financial Regulation (Securities) received a WITHDRAWAL of the petition for Waiver of paragraph 69W-600.0024(6)(b), Florida Administrative Code from Kathy Bartlett. **The original petition was published March 2, 2023 in the Florida Administrative Register Volume 49, Number 42.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting:

Agency Clerk, Office of Financial Regulation, P.O. Box 8050, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-8050, (850)410-9889, Agency.Clerk@flofr.gov.

